
Sybils’ Reflective Day 24th October 2015. 
At the Sisters of St Andrew, Lewisham. 

“My Body was Made for the Love of God” (Ernesto Cardenal) 
  

A day of reflection on how the bodies we inhabit relate to our lives as beloved children of God. 
The Day will be led by the Revd. Simon Buckley, Rector of St Anne's Soho. 

  
10.00-10.30 Coffee 

10.30 Welcome and Introductions. 
10.45-12.15 Session 1 

12.15-12.45   Eucharist  (Anglican) 
13.00-14.00 Lunch 

14.00-15.00 Session 2 
15.00-15.30 Tea 

15.30-16-30 Session 3 
16.30  Closing thoughts and Evening Prayer 

 
18.30  Optional Evening Meal in a Local Restaurant* 

 
*There may be an opportunity to join the Sisters of St Andrew during their 

evening service at 18:30. If this is the case we would go for the meal after the 
worship. 

 
 

Booking Form for the Day is overleaf. Alternatively email sgen4144@gmail.com  
The suggested donation for the day is £15-£35. Includes Lunch 

 Please give as much as you can. 
Please note that no one should be deterred from coming if they cannot afford this.  

  
Limited Overnight Accommodation on the Friday and Saturday Nights is available with the Sisters of St Andrew. 

 
IF YOU WANT TO STAY OVERNIGHT YOU MUST BOOK AND PAY SEPARATELY FOR OVERNIGHT ACCOMMODATION 

http://www.sisters-of-st-andrew.com/index1.html 
 

Overnight accommodation has to be booked SEPARATELY and directly with the Sisters of St Andrew. The 
accommodation is self-catering only but very comprehensive kitchen facilities are provided. There are also plenty of 

restaurants in the area. The accommodation is available on a first come first served basis. Booking details and 
information on the overnight accommodation are on the sibyls and Sisters of St Andrew websites. The Sisters of St 

Andrew ask for donations to cover the cost of overnight and day accommodation. For an overnight stay (Friday 
and/or Saturday night) your suggested donation for the accommodation, per person per night to the Sisters is: £25-40 

 
The Sisters of St Andrew 

The Welcome 
99 Belmont Hill 

Lewisham 
London 

SE13 5DY 
Tel:0208 852 1662 

e-mail: welcome@sisters-of-st-andrew.com 
 

In addition do not forget to book separately for the day as well!  
If you require more information please contact Susan Gilchrist at:  sgen4144@gmail.com  
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Sybils’ Reflective Day 24th October 2015. 
At The Sisters of St Andrew, Lewisham. 

“My Body was Made for the Love of God” (Ernesto Cardenal) 
 
BOOKING FORM:   
 

Please print out and send the completed form with your donation to: 
“Sibyls Day Meeting”, 8 Greenways Drive, Maidenhead, Berks, SL6 5DU. 

 
Alternatively email: sgen4144@gmail.com 

 
Your Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………...…. 
 
Address:  …………………………………………………………………………………...………. 
 
   ……………………………………………………………………………………...……. 
 

………………………………………………………………………………..………….. 
 
Post code:  …………………… Telephone: …………………………………………………...….. 
 
E-mail:   ………………………………………………………………………………………...…. 
 
Dietary Requirements ……………………………………………………………………………….….. 
 
Will you be staying for the meal in a local restaurant on the Saturday evening? …………….. 
 
Are You a Member of the Sibyls? ……………………………………………………………………... 
 
THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO ALL TRANS PEOPLE, FRIENDS, SPOUSES AND SUPPORTERS 
 

The suggested donation for this event is £15-£35. (Includes lunch). Please give as much as you can. 
Please note that no one should be deterred from coming if they cannot afford this. 

 
Please make cheques payable to “Mr P. A. Raftery - The Sibyls” 
For catering purposes please book at least 5 days in advance. 
 
I enclose a donation for this event of £ …………………………………….. 
 
Your booking is provisional until we have received this form (completed), with your 
donation. If you require confirmation, please tick the box on the right and we will send you confirmation 
to your e-mail address above or else please enclose a stamped addressed envelope. 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Limited Overnight Accommodation on the Friday and Saturday Nights is available with the Sisters of St 
Andrew. This must be SEPARATELY booked. 

  
PLEASE NOTE that overnight accommodation has to be booked directly with the Sisters of St Andrew. 

Accommodation is self-catering only but very comprehensive kitchen facilities are provided. There are also 
plenty of restaurants in the area. The accommodation is available on a first come first served basis. Details are 

on the Sibyls website at 
 

http://www.gndr.org.uk/sibyls5/headlines/SuF0508b-SibylsStAndrewDayCosts.htm  
or follow the website links. 
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